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A Japanese Grant of US$ 50,635 for the Project for Provision of 

Medical Equipment to Clinic in Irbid Palestinian Refugee Camp 

 

The Government of Japan has decided to extend a grant of fifty thousand and six hundred 

and thirty five US dollars (US$ 50,635) to an NGO named Al Farouq Society for 

Orphans Care for the provision of Ultrasound Equipment and Bone Densitometer under 

the scheme called Grant Assistance for Grass-roots Human Security Projects (GGP). 

The Grant Contract was signed on January 24
st
, 2018 by H.E. Mr. Hidenao Yanagi, 

Ambassador of Japan to the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan and Mr. Husein Fayez Husein 

Abu Dubai, President of Al Farouq Society for Orphans Care. 

This grant assistance aims to improve the quality of medical services provided at Al 

Farouq Society for Orphans Care’s medical center, through the provision of medical 

equipment such as Ultrasound Equipment and Bone Densitometer. The society was 

established in 1991 as an NGO in Jordan and has been supporting orphans and other 

vulnerable people by providing medical services, in addition to extending various kinds 

of supports. With the new medical equipment provided by Japan, more accurate and 

immediate diagnosis by the doctors, and the required treatment afterwards will be 

available.  

Under Japanese Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects, Japan has 

extended more than nine million US Dollars (9,000,000 USD) for 141 projects to non-

governmental organizations, schools, hospitals, and local governments in Jordan since 

1993.                                                                                                                                
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Speech by the Ambassador 

 

 
 

 

 

Conclusion of the Grant Contract 

 

 
 

 

Ceremony site 
 

 
 
 

 

Tour inside the medical center 

 

    

 

The medical equipment provided to the Society through the previous GGP project  

titled “The Project for Improvement of a medical center” in 1997, 

 which are still in use at the Society’s medical center  

 

                          
 

 

 


